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Powering Sydney’s Future 
POTTS HILL TO ALEXANDRIA TRANSMISSION CABLE PROJECT 

COMMUNITY NOTIFICATION 

Out-of-hours construction of cable bridge at Muir Road, Chullora 

TransGrid is installing a new underground electricity cable from Potts Hill to Alexandria. The Powering Sydney’s 

Future project will help ensure a safe, reliable and affordable energy supply for Sydney’s CBD and surrounding 

areas. You can view a map of the cable route at www.transgrid.com.au/psf. 

Out-of-hours work for the new cable bridge at Muir Road, Chullora will start on Friday, 9 October 2020. These 

works need to be completed outside of standard construction hours due to high daytime traffic volumes.  

Work activities 

> Delivery of precast beams. 

> Preparing precast beams for lifting on the side of Muir Road. 

> Setting up a 500-tonne mobile crane near the intersection of Anzac Street and Muir Road. 

> Lifting and installing six 30m long precast beams. 

The crane will swing away from Muir Road toward the new bridge and shall not operate at any time over live traffic. 

Work hours 

Out-of-hours work will be carried out from 3am to 5am on Friday, 9 October and from 8pm Saturday, 10 October 

to 1pm Sunday, 11 October. 

How will the work affect you? 

> A temporary contraflow on Muir Road will divert westbound traffic around the work area. 

> Traffic control will be in place to safely direct traffic around the site. 

> Crane operations can generate noise, which we will make every effort to keep to a minimum. 

> Access to properties will be maintained unless we make alternative arrangements with you in advance. 

> There will be a temporary loss of street parking while work is in progress. 

> There will be temporary lane closures to ensure the safety of workers and road users.  

 

Contact us 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Powering Sydney’s Future project team on 1800 955 588 

or at psf@transgrid.com.au. 
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Connect 
with us 

Please visit our website: www.transgrid.com.au/psf or contact the Powering Sydney’s Future project team: 

Community Information Line: 1800 955 588 Email: psf@transgrid.com.au 

 

Location of work site 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COVID-19 Safety protocols 

The health and safety of our people, customers and the community and ensuring a reliable supply of 
electricity to NSW and the ACT are our highest priorities during the COVID-19 crisis. 

TransGrid and our contractors, as a minimum, adhere to the recommendations of SafeWork NSW along with 
the advice of other state and federal authorities to effectively manage the risk of COVID-19 to workers and 
others in the work environment. This involves maintaining effective controls including social distancing, 
stringent hygiene and specific access protocols at our work sites. 
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